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3300 Fernbrook Ln North  
Suite 300 

Plymouth, MN 55447 
 

Phone: (763) 544-7129 
Bolton-Menk.com 

 

March 28, 2025 
 
Edina Public Schools ISD 273 
Attn:  Rodney Peterson 
5701 Normandale Road 
Edina, MN 55424 
 
 
RE: Bid Recommendation Letter for: 

Edina ECC Tennis Courts – Reconstruction  
 

 
Dear Mr. Peterson, 
 
On Friday afternoon, March 28, 2025, 14 bids were received for the Edina ECC Tennis Courts project.  
Please refer to the attached unofficial Bid Tabulation for results. 
 
Following the bid opening, we spoke with Charlie from Northwest Asphalt to confirm his understanding 
of the project. Charlie stated that he is comfortable with their bid and that they are ready and excited to 
accomplish the work. We have worked with Northwest Asphalt on several projects and feel comfortable 
with their capacity to perform on this project and their ability to complete the project in a timely 
manner. With that, we recommend accepting Northwest Asphalts’ bid as listed below:  
 

Base Bid  $   1,325,600.00 
  
 
 
We look forward to continuing our work with you on this project!  
 

Please contact our office should there be any questions regarding this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bolton & Menk, Inc. 

 

 
 
 
Jay Pomeroy, PLA 
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